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1. Election of New Executive Committee Members (Important!) 

  As has been informed in the previous Newsletter, the term of the present Executive 

Committee Members is to be over at the end of December 31, 2012 and we are now 

conducting an election for the new members.  

  Please find a ballot sheet in the envelop and choose 10 members and check the 
corresponding blank boxes. Then please put the sheet in the white envelop 

enclosed, sealed the envelop, and post it in the green return-envelop on which the 
office address is printed. Please make sure that it will reach the office by May 15.  

  The results of the election will be announced at the Annual General Meeting of 2012 

IASIL JAPAN Conference at Meiji University. 

Ballot Counting Members are as follows: Mitsuko Ohno, Beverly Curran,  

Sachiyo Yamada, and Kazuhiro Doki    
2. Call for Papers! 
  Applicants for the paper reading at this year’s IASIL JAPAN annual conference (Oct. 

6-7 at Meiji Univ. For more details, see our new website: http://iasil.jp) are requested to 

send the office below 250–300 words synopsis as an MS Word attachment. Besides the 

synopsis itself, please send details of the author’s affiliation, full postal and e-mail 

addresses, and telephone and fax numbers by the end of May. The length of the paper to 

be read at the conference should be within 20 minutes.  
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